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Lampman has been chosen
as the Zone 1 Team Coach.
Thank you to Marcia Green-
wood of Carnduff for all her
work co-ordinating the clinic
and playoff. Also thank-you
to Quenton Robins, Zone 1
Sports Council Volunteer for
his assistance at the clinic.
Bowling action was
rolling at the Weyburn
Super' Bowl on Sunday,
November 14. Over 40
Bowlers participated from
Radville, Weyburn, Gains-
borough, Carnduff, Estevan,
Redvers, and Broadview in a
clinic and roll off to deter-
mine the Boys, Girls, and
Special Olympic Team that
will travel to Kindersley.
Thank you to Debbie
Ostrapolski, our Zone 1 Vol-
~ unteer Bowling Chairperson
for co-ordinating the event.
Also a big thank you to Les
Walliser and Lori Moffat for
cooking up pounds of chili to
feed our hungry participants
and to Fred Lowenberger for
assisting with the uniforms.
Team selections still to
come include: Wrestling -
Nov. 20, Indian Head; Bad-
minton - Dec. 11, Mont-
martre; Volleyball - Dec. 12,
Estevan, Ringette and
Karate - Dec. - t.b.a.; Curl-
ing - Dec. 17-19, Radville;
Hockey - Jan. 7-9, Carlyle;
Figure Skating - Jan. 9,
Milestone; Cross Country
Skiing - Jan. 9, White Butte;
Alpine Skiing - Jan. 14-16,
Ochapowace; Speedskating -
t.b.a. For complete informa-
tion on the Saskatchewan
Games Program call the
Zone 1 office at 429-2205.
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